
 

Mrs. Bass’s All-Star 
Newsletter 

 
Reading 

This week we are learning poem titled 
Transportation.      
We will be reviewing all of our word 
chunks this week.  Our big book this 
week is The Humongous Cat.  We’ll be 
studying fairytale books to finish out our 
writing unit. 
This is the last week for Reading 
Homework to come home!  Please be 
sure any/all book club books are 
returned. 

 
Writing 

During writer’s workshop we are going 
complete our unit on fairytales.  We will 
also work on some End of Year writing 
activities.   

 
Math  

In math we will be reviewing all areas 
learned this year.    
 

Content 
This week we’ll complete our Plant unit 
and begin our End of Year activities! 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events: 
May 8-12: Teacher appreciation 
week 
May 10: Bulldog Bonanza 
May 11: (Bonanza make-up date) 
May 12:  Memory day and  
Kindergarten Graduation (6pm at 
OHS gym) 
May 15:  Movie day 
May 16:  Game day 
May 17:  Last Day of School (Early 
Release) 

 
Please Note… 

 
 This is the last newsletter of the school-

year.  Please read all the information 
located on the back!! 
 

 Colin was caught helping 
friends many times this week.  
He helped pushed chairs in, 
pick up spilled crayons, and 
checked to make sure a friend 

was ok.  Thanks Colin! 
  

   
 

Bucket Filler of the Week  

May 8, 2017 



 

Homework to Expect 
This Week 

 
Monday: blah, blah, blah, blah, 
blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, blah 
 
Tuesday: blah, blah, blah, blah, 
blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, blah 
 
Wednesday: blah, blah, blah, 
blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 
blah 
 
Thursday: blah, blah, blah, blah, 
blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, blah 

Want to Add a Picture 
Instead of Text? 

 
Click on a text box. Go to 
the insert menu above 
and insert a picture!  

Information from Mrs. Bass 
 

I cannot thank you enough for blessing me with your children 
this school year.  I have loved all our moments… the highs and 

lows.  Each and every child has made an impact in my life that I 
will forever cherish!  Please continue to keep in touch with me.  I 
love seeing my kiddos greet me when I see them in the hallway, 

and love keeping in touch with the families I’ve been blessed 
with. 

 
As you continue with your child’s education, know the 

importance you have as their first educator.  Continue to be 
excited about their school day, read with them, and soak up 
their love of learning.  Thank you for allowing me to be their 

Kindergarten teacher! 
Sincerely, 

♥Mrs. Bass♥ 
 

Bulldog Bonanza 
Kindergarten’s date is Wednesday, May 10th from 8-11:30 with a make-up date being 
the 11th.  Bulldog Bonanza takes place in the gym, on the playground, and in the grass.  
Students are asked to wear class t-shirts and bring water bottles & towels.  
 

Kindergarten Graduation 
Kindergarten Graduation takes place on Friday, May 12th in the Odessa High School 
gym.  We ask that all students arrive no later than 5:30, dressed in their class t-shirt.   
 

Memory Day 
On Friday, May 12th, please send your child in with their yearbook if they have one 
(don’t worry if they don’t).  We will be remembering all the fun we’ve had in 
Kindergarten this year! 
 

Movie Day 
On Monday, May 15th you may send your child in with their favorite (G rated) DVD.  We 
will do a class vote on what movie to watch!  Please write your name on it! 
 

Game Day  
On Tuesday, May 16th, you may send your child in with a game or electronic to play and 
share with the class.  Please label the games and know I am not responsible for 
lost/stolen/broken items.  
 

Last Day/Early Release 
We’ll woo-hoo over our completed school year.  No lunch is served.  Students will be 
dismissed at 11:30.   


